
 

 

 
 

 
Upcoming Events: 

 
Kinder Orientation  

5/12 11.30-2.30pm GWPS 
 

Parent Helpers morning tea 
9/12 10.30—11.30am  

 
P&C Christmas Luncheon 

12/12 GWPS 
 

Year 6 Farewell 
13/12 Nelsons Bay Waterpark 

 
Presentation Evening 

14/12 5.00-6.30pm GWPS 
 

Surf Fun Day 
15/12 Nobby’s Beach 

 
Year 6 Clap out 

16/12 2.45pm GWPS 
 

Reports Home 
LAST day of school  

16/12 
 
 
 

Permission Notes Due: 
 

Year 6 Farewell 
 

Surf Fun day   
 

   
 

 

Term 4 Week 8 

 

Congratulations to our tireless P&C who had great success 
at the Clarence Town markets on Saturday. Selling out of 
corn cobs on the day made for a very pleasing result. Thank 
you to all members who gave of their time, setting and 
packing up, cooking and serving. Please enjoy the photos 
further in the newsletter. 

Week 10 is certainly going to be a very busy week. Please 
see the attached flyer to help get you organised for the last 
week of Term. 

The staff of Glen William Public School would like to invite all 
our wonderful helpers of 2022 to a special morning tea next 
Friday, 9th December 10.30—11.30am.  Please return the 
RSVP by Wednesday 7th for catering purposes. 

Monday the 5th of December will be the last Kinder 
orientation session for the year. Our new Kinder students 
and the Infants class will finish this wonderful program by 
enjoying a Teddy Bears picnic. We are still receiving 
enrolments for next year. Please call the office for assistance 
or go to Glen William Public School website to complete an 
online enrolment. 

Thank you to the families that prioritise regular attendance 
at school. We ask that appointments, where possible, are 
made outside of school hours to limit the disruption to your 
child’s learning. As you are aware, regular attendance at 
school is essential for students to achieve quality life 
outcomes.  

 

 

Enjoy the weekend, 

Mrs Hurney and Staff 

 

Attendance:   

 

 

 

  

Glen William Public School 
Learn to Live– Live to Learn 

717 Glen William Road Glen William 2321   
T: 49965507  F: 49965541  E: glenwillia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Relieving Principal: Mrs Nicole Hurney 

Week 7: 87% 
 
Week 8: 76% 

Term 4 Week 8, Friday 2nd December 2022 

K-6 A student misses 

1 day per week 1 year of school 

1 1/2 days per 
week 

1 1/2 years of school 

2 days per 
week 

2 1/2 years of school 
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Kindergarten Orientation 
We have enjoyed meeting our 2023 Kindergarten 
students and families this term during orientation. 
Next Monday 5th December is our final orientation 
session for the year. Kindergarten, Year 1, Year 
2, Year 5 and new Kindergarten buddies are 
asked to bring along a teddy bear or stuffed animal 
next Monday to join in with a teddy bear picnic. 

Christmas Cards 

The festive time of year is fast approaching. Please 
remind your child about the conditions of giving 
Christmas cards at school. If Christmas cards are 
given out with candy canes or types of Christmas 
chocolates, these are to be put into their school bag 
and eaten at home. 
 

Bush to Beach Program 

Thank you to Bush to Beach for visiting our school at 
the end of Week 6. We were visited by lifesavers 
from Fingal Beach and Merewether Beach who 
taught us how to be safe around all kinds of water 
environments and what to do if we get into trouble.  

Premier’s Sporting Challenge 

This year, our school has again taken part in the 
Premier’s Sporting Challenge. Over the 10 week 
period in Term 2, we collected data on our 
participation in sport and P.E in an effort to be more 
active, more often. We have received our 
achievement awards and these will be presented 
next week. Congratulations to all of our students. 

Term 4 Week 8, Friday 2nd December 2022 

Christmas Colouring Competition 
Students are welcome to participate in our annual 
Christmas Colouring Competition. Judges are 
looking to choose one infants winner, and one 
primary winner. Entries will be judged on effort, 
neatness and colour choices. Please return entries 
to Miss Parr by Monday 12th December. Good 
luck!!  
 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Drink Bottles 

The weather has started to heat up and it is very 
important for students to bring their own drink 
bottle to school. Please ensure drink bottles are 
clearly labelled. Bubbler facilities are still available. 

 
Careers Showcase  
Last Friday our Year 5 & 6 students attended the 
Careers Showcase at Clarence Town Public School. 
The students dressed-up in their future career 
uniform and recorded themselves explaining their 
career choice.  

Congratulations to Stephanie for winning the most 
believable costume award and Makayla for being 
awarded the best film presentation. This excursion 
was expertly 
facilitated by 
Dungog High 
School Year 10 
students, who 
provided 
wonderful 
inspiration for the 
students’ future 
goals and 
aspirations.  

 

Library - 
Library books are now due back to school for 
stocktake ready for 2023. Please return all 
library books as soon as possible. 
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P&C Market Stall 
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Thank you to our wonderful P&C committee 
and volunteers that help make Glen William PS 
the best school it can be. Please see canteen 
roster below for Term 4.  

 
News From The P&C 

27th October (Thurs) 


